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Dear Special Counsel,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission on the Terms of Reference.
 
Melanoma Institute Australia (MIA) is the world’s leading institution dedicated to the care, research and education into melanoma. Melanoma

is often referred to as Australia’s National Cancer and is the 3rd most common cancer in NSW, and most common cancer for the 20-39 year
old age group.
 
From MIA’s perspective, the Terms of Reference (ToR) of the inquiry look excellent and broad and we congratulate the Special Commission on
its establishment. One (1) comment concerning the ToR the Special Commission may consider is for the inclusion of: a review of the role,
extent and importance of philanthropic funding in the provision/delivery of health services and outcomes in NSW.
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to make a submission and we wish the Special Commission well with its inquiry.    
 
Warm regards
Matthew Browne
Chief Executive Officer 
Melanoma Institute Australia 
 

 
The Poche Centre
Cammeraygal Land
40 Rocklands Road Wollstonecraft NSW 2065
 

www.melanoma.org.au

We pay our respects to the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which Melanoma Institute Australia
works, and their Elders both past and present, and acknowledge the deep, continuing connection of
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples to the land, waters, and sky.
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